STUDENT BULLETIN

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 28, 1990

ANNOUNCEMENTS	SPRING SEMESTER
CHAPEL SCHEDULE	
THURSDAY, MARCH 29	ASB
FRIDAY, MARCH 30	
MONDAY, APRIL 2	STUDENT MINIS.
TUESDAY, APRIL 3	SR. SPEAKERS
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 4	SR. SPEAKERS

A.S.B. EXECUTIVE OFFICES 1990-1991 CONGRATULATIONS!

ASB PRESIDENT	- BRENT MOLSKNESS
VP FOR STUDENT ACTIVITIES	 MIKE ALEXANDER
VP FOR STUDENT MINISTRIES	- JAMES BOYD
VP FOR STUDENT MISSIONS	- TAMMY VER STEEG
SECRETARY	- ANGIE GILLASPIE
TREASURER	 KEVIN GERCHAK

KARISMA STAFF

EDITOR	_	JAMI HART
ASSISTANT EDITOR	-	ELAINA BLAZER
PHOTOGRAPHER	-	KAYLYNN MOORE
BUSINESS ADMIN.	-	GREG STERN

R.A. SELECTIONS

WOMEN
DENA CAMBRA
DENISE HOLCOMB
ROBIN LOWEN
JENNIFER MICKELSON
TAMI ROBERTS
NICOLE YODER
TRACY ZOOK
LISA MARTIN,
(ALTERNATE)

MEN
TIM BURTIS
ERIK CAVE
KEVIN GERCHAK
JEFF LEMONS
JEFF PORTMANN
CHIRS WILLIAMS
MARTITN BONNER,
(ALTERNATE)

"I want to convey my appreciation to the Student Body for the prayers you have prayed for me during the past couple of weeks, as well as the many thoughtful expressions of comfort and support. Knowing that you are here and caring has been a great help in getting through each day. As you know, I believe God does things well although we don't often understand. God bless each of you. You are very special to me." Prof. Marjorie Stewart

IMPORTANT NOTICE! In order to register next Fall you will need a registration line number, which will designate what time you will register for classes. Sign-up for numbers will take place <u>APRIL 2-6</u> in the Admissions and Records Office. Don't miss out!!!!!!!

THE PRISON PEN-PAL MINISTRY has six letters from inmates who need a pen-pal. How about you? See Becky Mathison, G-107 for info.

UNITED PARCEL IS INTERVIEWING FOR JOBS! There is a sign-up sheet at the Reception Desk in the Administration Building. Interviews will be on March 28, from 2:30 - 4:30PM. Available shift: 11:00PM - 2:30AM. Hourly rate is \$8.00 per hour.

AWS ELECTIONS ARE MONDAY, APRIL 2, AT 9:00PM. All those interested in running for an office may pick up applications from Dean Rachel, and returned by Friday, March 30th. Ladies, if you want to get involved, here's your chance! Come make a difference!

FALL SCHEDULE, 1990 - The Fall Academic Schedule is scheduled to be released in mid-April. Students wishing to secure a copy can pick one up at the Office of Admissions and Records.

ACADEMIC ADVISING, FALL 1990 - For those students who are continuing from Spring semester into Fall semester, there are two days set aside in the month of August during which you can meet with your faculty advisor. This will allow you to meet with your advisor and spend some quality time prior to the rush of Registration Week which occurs after Labor Day. Faculty will be in their offices and available to meet with continuing students on August 24 and August 31 from the hours of 10:00 to 12:00 and 1:00 to 3:00. Continuing students are encouraged to meet with their advisors during one of these times in order to plan their schedule and receive counsel ahead of the actual Registration days.

THIS IS IT! Last day for Zondervan Book and Bible 30% off sale. Place your order at NC Bookstore.

STILL NEED HELP GETTING STARTED ON THAT TERM PAPER? Sign up at the Library for an individual consulting session with the Librarian. You will get inside information on how you can find what you need. Appointments are available Thursday March 29 through Wednesday April 11.

ANY STUDENT DESIRING TO REVIEW THE RESULTS OF THE TAYLOR-JOHNSON TEMPERAMENT ANALYSIS administered to all new students during orientation at the beginning of the school year, please make an appointment with either Professor Clark or Professor Kristi Brodin. Appointments can be made through the secretary in the Dean of Students Office.

WANT A CASSETTE TAPE OR CD OF YOUR FAVORITE ARTIST at \$1.00 off with Buy 4/get 1 free coupon? NC Bookstore regularly receives the latest recordings. Check our selection!